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PRAYER  

Dear God 

We pray for all mothers, grandmothers and 

people that care for us, we ask Mary our mother 

to bless all mothers and carers. 

Amen 

 

Hail Mary,  

Full of Grace,  

The Lord is with thee.  

Blessed art thou among women, and blessed is the fruit of thy womb, Jesus.  

Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray for us sinners now, and at the hour of death.  

Glory Be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Spirit. 

Amen 
 

RED NOSE DAY FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 

Next Friday 19th is Red Nose Day. Come dressed as a Superhero or just in your own clothes 

and bring in your £1 donation. 

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Forest School started back today for Class 1 (Reception and Year 1). Classes 2 and 3 will start 

Forest School after Easter in the Summer term. Please can children come in wearing 

appropriate clothes such as waterproofs and wellies or suitable footwear for being on the school 

field. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sunday 14th March - Mothering Sunday 

Friday 19th March   -   Red Nose Day 

Thursday 1st April   -   Last Day of Term  

Monday 19th April   -   Pupils return 
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